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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another half term is nearly over and with the extra bank holiday, it has felt very short. We have packed in lots of exciting 

learning in these 6 weeks.  

We really enjoyed our celebration of the coronation and the wonderful outfits the children wore – they certainly did 

dress in their royal best!  The children also had an opportunity to showcase their creativity in the Easter Bonnet parade- 

there were some fantastic entries this year.   

Year 6 pupils have just completed their SATS and we couldn’t be prouder of the attitude, determination and maturity 

they showed – well done to you all, Year 6! In a few weeks, they will be off on their school journey.  Year 2 are also 

currently completing their SATS assessments in reading and writing and have worked very hard.  Pupils’ results will be 

shared with parents in July.  

Have a relaxing break and I look forward to seeing you in June – please do remember that the 5th of June is an INSET day, 

so children return to school on Tuesday 6th June.  

Warmest wishes  

Georgia Powell Davies  

May  2023  

Year 6 – 97.6% 

Year 5 – 95.9% 

Year 4 – 95.4%  

Year 3 – 96%  

Year 2 – 96.5%  

Year 1 – 90.6%  

Reception – 90.8%  

Well done Year 6! 
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Chicks hatched and year 2 enjoyed the cuddles, year 6 enjoying themselves in 

sunny Brighton, year 1 creating birds in DT and year 1’s trip to the farm.  

Photos of the month  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that children should only be wearing stud earrings in school. Hoops should not be worn as 
this can be dangerous.   

Holiday club  

Term time holidays 

  

 

Reports and parent’s evening  

Jewellery  

  

 

Your child’s end of year report will be sent out on Friday 14th July.  If you would like to meet 

your child’s teacher to discuss the report further, there will be a drop in session on Monday 

17th July between 3.30-4.30.  

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be providing a free summer holiday scheme.  It will 

be based at Pilgrims’ Way once more and will run for three days a week from 25th July-17th 

August.  A letter will be sent out to parents once the scheme is finalised. The summer scheme  

will operated on a first come first served basis.  

 

Please can I remind you that term time holidays will not be authorised.  This includes having days off 

before or after the Summer break.  Extended trips abroad may result in your child losing their school 

place.  

 



 

26th May at 9am- Year 4 class assembly. Parents and carers welcome to attend  

 w/b 5th June – Year 4 multiplication tables check begins  

7th June- Year 6 trip to Dulwich park 

8th June- Year 2 trip to Bold Tendencies  

w/b 12th June – Year 1 phonics screening check begins  

w/b 12th June – Year 6 school journey  

16th June at 9am- Year 3 class assembly. Parents and carers welcome to attend 

20th June- Class photos  

25th June – Class photos  

27th June- Year 6 trip to Diana memorial park  

28th June at 9am- new reception parents meeting  

7th July at 9am – Year 1 class assembly. Parents and carers welcome to attend 

7th July- Year 5 trip to London Zoo  

13th July @ 6pm – Year 6 production  

20th July @ 9am – Year 6 leavers assembly  

21st July – break up at 1.30pm 

This half term, school council 

have had green fingers! They 

have been planting wildflower 

seeds in a few spots around the 

school grounds. The children 

have really impressed me with 

their gardening skills. We 

started with de-weeding before 

raking, watering and sowing the 

seeds.  

 

They now have the 

responsibility for daily watering 

to help the seeds grow. 

Hopefully by the summer 

holidays, we will have some 

new beautiful new flowers in 

our school.  

School council  

  

 


